
August 9, 2017

Superintendent Notice 

Please be advised that Gino, the building Superintendent 
is on holidays and will be returning to work on Monday, 
August 14th 2017. 

Sylvan, the Assistant Superintendent is on duty, 

From:  August 8th – August 13th 2017 

Monday – Friday 8:00am – 5:00pm 

Saturday and Sunday 8:00 am – 12:00pm 

Sylvan can be reached @ 905-424-5173. 

Thank you, 

Sandra 

Property Administrator, DCC 19 

www.thebayshore.net


